
Summerfield House 
      2 Eday Road 

      Aberdeen 
      AB15 6RE 

 

FINANCE DIRECTORATE 

        
 
 
 Date: 18th March 2020 

   Our Ref: AG/ES 

   Enquiries to: Alan Gray 

   Direct Line: 01224 558656 

  Email: alangray@nhs.net 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear Graham, 
 
LEANCHOIL HOSPITAL 
 
Just a very short note to confirm that Grampian Health Board can confirm its consent to 
sell the former Leanchoil Hospital to Leanchoil Trust as a Community Asset Tranfer for 
the sum of £340,000 only. 
 
We very much appreciate all the work that the Community Council have undertaken to 
progress matters to this advanced stage and wish the Community Council success in 
securing the monies to take Leanchoil into community use and preserve its next stage of 
servicing the Forres Community. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

  
 
Alan Gray 
Director of Finance 

 
 

 
Graham Hilditch 
Chair 
Forres Community Council 
 
by email: 
grahamhilditch1856@gmail.com 
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